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PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 04 – 2021 
 

 

ADVISORY FOR VACCINATED TRAVELLERS TO THE PHILIPPINES 
 
The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago wishes to inform the public that the 
Philippines Inter-Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging Infectious 
Diseases (IATF-MEID) has determined that “any individual arriving in the Philippines who 
may have received vaccination for COVID-19 in other countries/jurisdiction shall still be 
required to observe the mandatory testing and quarantine protocols.” (IATF Resolution 
No. 92 series of 2021 dated 05 January 2021). 
 
All the foregoing is without prejudice to the exercise of the mandate of the Bureau of 
Immigration in Arrival and Departure Formalities. 
   
For visa-related questions, please do not hesitate to email us at chicagopcg.visa@att.net. 
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